
 

 
 

The Senate Judiciary Committee will be looking at amendments to SB 719, 
a bill that had nothing to do with firearms in an effort to include language 
from SB 868.  Gun confiscation language from SB 868 has been shelved 
and should not be recreated in SB 719.   
 

If passed this bill will allow guns to be confiscated based on accusations 
that you are dangerous or suicidal.  
You do not need to be convicted of a crime. You do not need to be 
dangerous. An individual just needs to be on the wrong side of a person 
with a grudge.   
 

This is dangerous legislation that will do nothing more than tie-up our court 
system if passed.   
 
 

Regards, 
 
 

Dale Lyster 
1026 NW Alder Creek Dr 
Corvallis, OR    97330 
 


